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Notice of Award 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government (County) awarded a contract on March 

26, 2019 for the Billing Services, Solicitation 18-R069955AEJ as follows:  

 

Contract title:       Billing Services 

Awarded company:  Southwest Direct, Inc.   

Contract term:  Two years with the option of three additional, one-year renewal periods 

Contract amount: Not to Exceed $275,000.00 annually.  

 

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 

Name:  Ashley Jones 

Phone: (941) 749-3023 

Email:  ashley.jones@mymanatee.org 

   
 
 
 
 


